
                       
                              

               

BMA Eco Club Newsletter 2 

At our weekly eco club, we are striving to make our school an environmentally 

friendly place where students can enjoy their learning and experience the joys of 

our eco systems firsthand!  

                                                          Building our Mini Orchard 

After a long process of planning and preparing, we have constructed our mini orchard! To 

start with, we moved wheelbarrows of compost and planters to our nature area, where we then 

started to plant the trees. We then worked to secure them with tubing and wooden stakes to 

secure the trees and to ensure that they grow healthily. These trees should grow relatively 

quickly and should (soon enough) be a hub of biodiversity like our bug hotel (which is now 

thriving) that was constructed earlier in the year!  

  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 


